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Hello, and welcome back after the Easter break.  We can’t believe how fast the year is 

going!  As we enter the summer term and the weather warms up, we are hoping to 

spend more time outside, so please remember to send your child in with suncream 

and appropriate clothing, such as a sun hat. Thank you! 

We will be using the home school diaries for important messages and updates, so 

please check these daily. We will be uploading photos onto the Evidence for Learning 

app each week for you to see what we have been learning in school. It’s a great 

opportunity to look at these with your child at home and we love to read your 

comments! If you need any help with accessing evidence for 

learning, please let us know.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via 

the school office, your child’s home school diary or email:  

elizabeth.willis@saxon.set.org 

Many thanks for your continued support! 

Lizzie & the Hub 4 class team 

Lizzie  - Teacher  Paul - TA Ewelina  Tina - TA Mon-Wed 



 

 

This term, we are continuing with our 
AQA UAS unit, “Non-Fiction: 
Persuasive Texts.” Pupils will be 
exploring a variety of persuasive texts 
and using objects, images and symbols 
to create their own. 

Our class text this term is ‘The Curious 
Incident of the Dog 
in the Nighttime.” 

 

 
This term, we are continuing with our AQA 
UAS unit, “Exchanging Money”. Pupils will be 
practising skills such as purchasing items and 
identifying the correct change through role 
play. We are hoping to organise a class trip 
into Lichfield this term so that we can also 
practice these skills out in the community, so 
watch this space! 

 
 

 

 

Our vocational AQA units this term are Out & About in the Community and Sensory First Aid. 

These units will provide great opportunities to increase pupil’s independence and teach them 
essential life skills, tying in nicely with our PFA focus.  

Pupils will be continuing their work with the Rotary Interact Club, raising funds for new eye 
gaze technology in school. Keep an eye out in the home-school diaries for news of our latest 
fundraising project! 

 

 

 

We access Rebound and Hydrotherapy every Friday afternoon, on a rota basis with other 
Towards Independence pupils.  

We will let you know in the home-school diary when it is your child’s turn, so 
you can provide the appropriate kit. 

Our PE session is every Wednesday morning. This term we will be focusing 
on team games in preparation for Sports Day! 

 

Some pupils will be attending work experience at the Craft Barn every Thursday and there 
will be opportunities throughout the term for individual pupils to go shopping in the 
community with pupils from Hub 2. 
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